
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 28th June 2024 

Dear parents, 
Summer is finally here! The children are excited to move up to their new classes next 
week and begin to get to know their new teachers and rooms.  
Parents are welcome to meet new teachers too, emails have 
been sent out with dates for this.  

Old John play - Romeo and Juliet 

Tickets have been sent home with OJ children. If you have 

spares or would like additional tickets please speak to the 

office. Children know what they need to wear - please can 

they bring costumes into school for the dress rehearsal on 

2nd July. On the days of the play, children will need to be 

at the Village Hall for 6pm; the performance will begin at 

6.30pm and should last about an hour. A reminder that 

everyone needs a ticket, including children and babies. This 

is to comply with fire regulations for numbers in the hall.   

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 1st July   - BEP Choral Spectacular (KS2 choir) 6.30pm @The Venue 
Wednesday 3rd July   - PTA End of School Mini Family Festival 5pm-7pm @Newtown Linford Cricket Club 
Wednesday 3rd &   - South Charnwood and Brookvale Groby Year 7 transition days 
Thursday 4th July   
Friday 5th July  - Final Forest School session for Linford class 
Monday 8th July   - Year 6 Warning Zone (please arrive @9.15am)  
    - Meet the teacher: Mr Brierley for new Old John class parents (after school) 
Tuesday 9th July   - Meet the teacher: Miss Langford for new Tyburn class parents (after school) 
    - Old John play (6.30pm @ the Village Hall) 
Wednesday 10th July  - Meet the teacher: Mrs Ismail for new Bradgate class parents (after school) 
    - Old John play (6.30pm @ the Village Hall) 
Friday 12th July   - Last day of term and leavers' assembly (@2pm, year 6 families welcome) 

Thursday 29th August  - Back to School! 

 

Staff changes 
At the end of term we will be saying goodbye to 

some of our fabulous team:  
Miss Hammond’s last day will be Monday 8th,  

Mrs Proudman’s last day will be Wednesday 10th,  
Mrs Fox’s last day will be Thursday 11th July. 

Thank you to all of them for all they have done for 
our pupils and their colleagues. We will miss them 

all so much! 
We are looking forward to welcoming back Miss 
Pearce who will be job sharing with Mrs Ismail in 

Bradgate Class from the Autumn term.  

PTA End of School Mini Family Festival 
Wednesday 3rd July 5pm - 7pm 
Newtown Linford Cricket Club 

Everyone is welcome - it’s NOT just for Year 6 Leavers and their families - this is a whole school event to give all 

our NLPS families an opportunity to get  together. No ticket needed and there will be a bar, food and entertain-

ment. Children must attend with a responsible adult and please note there will be no parking at the Cricket Club.  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This term’s focus 
is – Adventures 

Sports Day 
The sun shone!  

Huge thanks to Mr Barley for organising 
sports day which was a great success.  
Thanks also to the Cricket Club for the 
use of their space and to the PTA who 

organised the gazebo and ice creams for 
the children.  


